From: Joseph Petrosino

To: Doug E. Lee
Date: 1/31/2007 1:42:17 PM
Subject: RE: Did You Receive my E-Mail Questions?

Thank you Doug.

>>>"Lee, Doug E." <DELee@babcock.com> 1/31/2007 12:57 PM >>>
Yes. We are working on the responses.

D.E. Lee

Manager Nuclear Engineering
Babcock & Wilcox Canada
Office: (519) 621 2130 X2199
Cell: (519) 242 4198

email: delee@babcock.com

From: Joseph Petrosino [mailto:JJP1@nrc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2007 11:47 AM
To: Lee, Doug E.

Cc: Melvin Holmberg

Subject: Did You Receive my E-Mail Questions?

Hi Doug:

I'm not trying to rush you, | just wanted to make sure that you
received the questions.

This message is intended only for the individual or entity to which

it is addressed and contains information that is proprietary to
Babcock & Wilcox Canada Ltd. or may be otherwise confidential. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee agent responsible for delivering the message to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete
this message from your computer. Thank you.



